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From: rainyday (mailto:c griz@yahoo.com1 
Sent: Wednesday, July 29, 2020 4:04 PM 
To: Broyles, Randi <rbroy les@kpb. us> 
Subject: <EXTERNAL-SENDER>Ordinance 2020-032 for Assembly 

CAUTION:This email originated from outside of the KPB system. Please use caution when 
responding or providing information. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender, know the content is safe and were expecting the communication. 

Dear Assembly, 

I support Ordinance 2020-032, replacing civil fines with citations for certain parking violations . 

We here in Seward have been very frustrated with the lack of effective enforcement for illegal parking, 
particularly at Lowell Point. Note that it's not just summer visitors that choose to park in a designated No 
Parking Area, or in a Manner that Impedes Traffic or Maintenance. It is particularly dangerous when 
illegal parking impedes or blocks access for emergency responders. 

I also appreciate the significant cost savings to the cited individuals and better opportunities to contest 
citations which they feel are in error. 

Thank you for reviewing the Parking Regulations and for recommending this amendment. I hope you 
support it unanimously. 

Best, 
Carol Griswold 
Seward 


